
Nursery Homework - Friday 20th November

Next week: 
Marshall’s Birthday

Maths!

Don’t forget to 
enjoy some time 
reading with an 

adult!

Next week it is 
Marshall’s birthday 

and we are 
celebrating.

For your homework, 
can you draw a picture 

of what you think 
Marshall might like for 
his birthday? You can 
ask your grown up to 

write what it is and we 
will share it in class.  

Next week we will start talking 

about Advent and how it is a time 

of waiting. You can talk to your 

child about waiting for something 

special. 

Can you explore capacity by 
filling and emptying 
containers at home? 
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BIRTHDAY: we would love donations 
of any leftover birthday bits you 

have for our new topic- hats, 
streamers, signs, plates, cups etc. 


